
 

   
 

14th January 2019 

Leyun Kong 
Manager, Cost Assessment Systems & Networks 
Ofgem 
Commonwealth House 
32 Albion Street, Glasgow 
G1 1LH 
 

Dear Leyun: 

Northern Gas Networks response to Ofgem Statutory consultation on a 

proposal to modify Special Condition 1A of the gas transporter licences 
held by the Gas Distribution Network operators 

Northern Gas Networks has reviewed your proposal to modify Special Condition 1A of the gas 
transporter licence, to ensure that that the definition of “Workbook” in the Gas Transporter Licence 
refers to the workbooks that were published by Ofgem on 20 December 2018, as opposed to the 
workbooks published in February 2013.   

Northern Gas Networks supports this modification and is satisfied that the December 2018 workbooks 
that will be referenced in the licence constitute the workload that gas distribution networks should 
be measured against in RIIO-GD1. 

Should you wish to discuss anything in more detail, please do not hesitate to contact Greg Dodd, Head 
of Asset Strategy by email gdodd@northerngas.co.uk or phone 07966887355. 

Kind Regards 

 

Gareth Mills |Director of Regulation 
Northern Gas Networks 
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